



Mr Stephen Palethorpe
Committee Secretary
Senate Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration
Department of the Senate
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Palethorpe

Continuous Roll Update Review Report

During the hearing of the Committee on 24 May 2007, I agreed to provide a copy of the report of the review of the Continuous Roll Update (CRU) program, once completed.

The Australian Electoral Commission is yet to formally endorse the recommendations or the conclusions of the Report.

A copy of the final report is enclosed.

Yours sincerely

lan Campbell